
Learning Power of the Week Awards 
This week we have been working on the Learning Power;  

Planning     
Nursery: Winter and Phillipa 

Reception: Leo 

Year 1: Stephen C 

Year 2: Shea 

Year 3: Ania 

Year 4: Lucca  

Year 5: Billy 

Year 6: Millie 

 

Well done children, you have shown how you SHINE this week! 

 CHECK OUT OUR BLOGS ON OUR WEBSITE  FOR PHOTOGRAPHS! 

https://stjohnfisherprimary.co.uk/ 
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-Take one step at a time  
- Consider what you need to do to get there  
- Reflect on where you are now  
- Think about where you need to be  
- Tackle obstacles on the way  
If plan A didn’t work, don’t worry… 
the alphabet has 25 more letters   

World Book Day 2023 

We would all like to say a big thankyou for all of your support with World Book Day 2023 and our Breakfast and a Book 
session. I am sire you will all agree that our children (and staff) had the most wonderful day dressed up as a character of 
their choice. It was lovely to see so many parents and grandparents join us for the special occasion. 

Well done Team Fisher (children, families and staff) , you SHINE! 

 

 

 

 

 



Attendance  

Our attendance target for each class in 

school is 98%+ each week. Here is the 

attendance for the whole term for each 

class 

Our attendance champions this week are Year   

4 with 97%.  Well done! 

You have to be in to win! 

97% - 1 star 

98-99%  -  

100% -                  

Year  Percentage  Number of 

stars awarded  

Nursery 93% 0 

Reception  93% 0 

Year 1  95% 0 

Year 2  92% 0 

Year 3  97% 1 

Year 4  91% 0 

Year 5  98% 2 

Year 6  99% 2 

Deputy Headteacher 

I am delighted to announce that following a rigorous     
application process, Mrs Whitehead has accepted the 
post of Deputy Headteacher on a permanent basis. I 
am sure you will all join me in congratulating her as 
she moves into the next phase of Leadership. I know 
that she will be instrumental in moving our school 
forward and doing what is right for our children and 
school family.  

Congratulations Mrs Whitehead! YOU SHINE 

 

 

Fund Raising  
During the period of Lent we will be fundraising for 
Nugent care and the Good Shepherd appeal.  
The Good Shepherd Lenten Collection was started in 
1902 by Father James Nugent, making this year 121 
years of the appeal. Primary and Secondary schools 
across the Archdiocese are invited to take part and 
raise money for Nugent. The schools come together in 
the Good Shepherd mass in June to present their    
fundraising cheques to Nugent and take part in the 
mass.  

Our SHINING LIGHTS will be thinking of fund raising 
ideas next week. 

  
Communication and Information 

From now on, we will be using the Parent App for all forms of 

communication and the Blogs on the school website to share 

all of the work and photographs from classes and the rest of 

the school.  Contact can still be made via the school email and 

phone line. Staff can also be spoken to at the end of each day. 

For those who do not do the school pick up please call or 

email the school and a staff member will contact you once 

lessons finish.  

Tel: 0151 477 8590 

email: stjohnfisher.de@knowsley.gov.uk  

Scroll down to our blogs from the main page of our website 

https://stjohnfisherprimary.co.uk/ 

Upcoming Dates 
Red Nose Day– 17th March 2023 On Red Nose Day, we are 
asking for a small donation and in return children can come 
into school with either, crazy hair, red face paints or wearing 
a red accessory with their school  uniform. This could be a red 
nose, hair bow, socks or scarf. You can be as creative as you 
wish but children should still wear their school uniform or P.E. 
kit if it is their P.E. day.  

EASTER dates and information will be 
released next week. 

Mass Times: 

Fr Michael would love to see you all in Church 

to celebrate mass: 

Wednesday : 9:15 

Saturday: 5.30PM—St John Fisher Church  

Sunday: 11AM—St Columba’s Church  
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